From: Rick Varco <Rick.Varco@seiuhcmn.org>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 10:19 AM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward2 <Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #Cl-
StPaul_Ward3 <Ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #Cl-
StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-StPaul_CC-Ward6 <CC-Ward6@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #Cl-
StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: Parking Minimums OR 21-27

St. Paul City Council members:

| will submit formal public comment latter this week on behalf of SEIU Healthcare Minnesota, but |
wanted to let you know that our union supports fully eliminating parking minimums as proposed in OR
21-27.

Rick Varco
Political Director
C.651-231-2775
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